


 

Memorandum 

 
TO:  Dr. Jim Murdaugh, President, Tallahassee Community College 

FROM:  Heather Mitchell, Vice President for Resource Development 
  Executive Director, TCC Foundation 

DATE:  June 3, 2016 

RE:  Naming Dedication – Student Union Food Court 

 

 
The Foundation would like to request your approval to name the Food Court located in the 
Student Union to honor Student Housing Solutions’ investment. 
 
Student Housing Solutions has been investing in TCC for many years.  Through their employees’ 
volunteer efforts with the Foundation, and their fiscal investments supporting scholarships, 
athletics and other programs, they have made positive impact on student success at TCC.  To 
date, their investment in TCC totals almost $500,000. 
 
They have made a significant investment in the TCC. WE RISE. campaign with a donation of 
$500,000 – bringing their total investment in TCC to $1,000,000.  These funds will be used to 
support housing scholarships, classroom renovations and other student success projects.    
 
We have consulted with them and suggest the following to the President of Tallahassee 
Community College and the TCC District Board of Trustees for the name:  
 

Student Housing Solutions Food Court 
 
 


